
 
 

 

Year 3 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 
 
 
 

 

11th October 

 
 

This week we have: 

 Had a Paperless day where we performed poetry, made nature pictures outside, used the 

Chromebooks and played a place value treasure hunt game (See our class page on the school 

website for more information). 

 Written Kennings about British wildlife. 

 Recapped our knowledge of addition and subtraction.  

 Used our Google classroom to complete some quizzes and look at maps. 

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Using suffixes and prefixes.  

 Using column method to add and subtract numbers with an exchange.  

  Making posters about Japan.  
 

Homework 

This week’s homework has been sent out in the children’s homework folders. The English task involves 

writing a Kenning about one of the animals. The children have been writing kennings in class this week. They 

are short poems that include 2 words on each line describing the animal without actually saying what it is. 

The reader then has to guess the animal. There is also a short Maths task that involves sorting odd and even 

numbers. Weekly spellings have been stapled to the homework sheet. Please return the homework by 

Thursday 17th October.  
 

Further information and Key Events 

Reminders: 

- Website Please check our class page on the school website to read about what we have been up to in class. There 

will be regular blog posts about fun activities which we have completed or amazing work which we have 

produced.  

- Homework - There will be no homework or spellings set during the half term.  

 


